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1 June 2015 
 
 
To:  All Wakefield-Vette Distributors 
 
From:  Jo Ann Johnston 
 
Subject:  Changes in Chemical Labeling 
 
There is an ongoing global initiative to comply with REACH labeling requirements.   
 
Wakefield-Vette has been working towards compliance that will affect thermal compound and adhesive materials 
we sell thru our distribution channel.  New labeling becomes effective June 1, 2015 for manufacturers. It is our 
understanding that distributors have until December 1, 2015 to be in compliance. This will give you time to sell 
down your on hand inventory with the old labeling. 
 
 
Effective June 1, 2015 all product listed below shipped to you from Wakefield-Vette will have new labeling: 
 
120 series: 120-2, 120-5, 120-8, 120-80, 120-320, 120-1280, 120-SA 
122 series: 122-2, 122-10CC, 122-30CC 
126 series: 126-2, 126-4, 126-4S, 126-5LB 
152-1A 
152-1B 
152-G 
152-KA 
152-Q 
153-Q 
154-Q 
155 
156-K 
A-4 
 
 
B-4 – Effective June 1, 2015, this part will now be packaged in 4 oz. bottle containing 55 grams (same amount of 
hardener but in larger bottle).  The new bottle size is required to support the new labeling requirements. 
 
 
NEW SDS (Safety Data Sheets) are being finalized.  We will post to our website and supply you the link. 
 
 
Please direct any questions to myself jjohnston@wakefield-vette.com; or to our Director of Quality, Bill Michaud 
bmichaud@wakefield-vette.com. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Jo Ann Johnston 
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